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Togiak Herring 

Update 4 

 

This is the Alaska Department of Fish & Game in Dillingham with an update regarding the 

Togiak herring fishery. 

 

Department staff flew a survey of the herring district today under fair conditions and saw no 

herring. Sea bird activity was increased from the last survey but still relatively low. No sea lions 

were observed. Water temperatures are still below the temperature where we would expect to see 

herring arrive. We appreciate all reports on conditions on the grounds. 

 

Informational updates are available on our recorded message line at (907) 842-5226. 

 

This has been the Alaska Department of Fish and Game in Dillingham. 

 

 

 

 

 

-end- 


